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Achieve and Believe, Care and Share, Safe and Secure, Enjoy Together 

Attendance for this week 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 

98.6% 96.8% 97.7% 97.8% 93.7% 

Well done RED CLASS for having the best attendance! 98.6% is a fantastic result 

Celebrating Achievements 

We have one great achievement to celebrate in this newsletter: 

Name of child Class Achievement 

Jacob C White Jacob came 4th out of 10 competitors at a 

karate competition last weekend and was 

awarded a medal. He fought really well and 

had 1 win, 1 loss against a much bigger boy. 

Well done Jacob, that’s excellent! 

Rayaan S White Rayaan won player of the week for Blyth 
Spartans Under 8s.  Well done Rayaan! 

 

Christmas Performances 

It’s that time of year when the children have been getting ready for their Christmas 

Performances.  The classes have all worked very hard and so we must ask that if you have 

younger children who are particularly vocal or upset during the performance that you take 

them out while they calm down.   

Please could all pushchairs, car seats etc be left in the library as these cannot be taken into 

the performance due to them being a fire risk.   

Everyone should now have their tickets and will be looking forward to the wonderful shows 

the children have prepared.   

 

School Lunches 

Changes to school lunches must be made to the school office in writing at least one week 

prior to the change taking place.  This is to allow the kitchen to place orders in advance with 

their suppliers. Changes can only be made in the first 3 weeks of each half term. 
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Mrs Collins 

We are sad to say goodbye to Mrs Collins one of our wonderful Reception teachers today 

while she goes off on maternity leave to have her baby.  We wish her and her family well and 

hope that her new bundle of joy doesn’t keep her waiting too long. She will returning once 

she has had her baby and a well-earned rest for a few months to enjoy being a Mummy. 

 

Friday 21st December 2018 

School closes for the Christmas holidays at 2:00pm on the last day of term. 

 

Monday 7th January & Tuesday 8th January 2019 

School is closed to children on this day as it is a teacher training day.  School re-opens for 

pupils on Tuesday 8th January 2019 for the Spring Term. 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

Tues 11th Dec Nursery and Reception Christmas Performance 9:30am 

Wed 12th Dec Nursery and Reception Christmas Performance 9:30am 

Thurs 13th Dec Willow Weaving Project Day 3 

Sun 16th Dec Christingle Service- St Pauls 10am (choir singing) 

Mon 17th Dec Years 1 and 2 Christmas Performance 9:30am 

Mon 17th Dec Years 3 and 4 Christmas Performance 1:30pm 

Tues 18th Dec Years 3 and 4 Christmas Performance 9:30am 

Tues 18th Dec Years 1 and 2 Christmas Performance 1:30pm 

Wed 19th Dec Choir singing at Astley High Christmas Concert 6-8pm 

Thurs 20th Dec Christmas Party Day- Rec, Y1 and Y2 am, Y3 and Y4 pm 

Fri 21st Dec School closes for Christmas Holidays 2:00pm 

Mon 7th January 
2019 

Teacher Training Day – School closed to children 

Tues 8th January School re-opens for Spring Term 

 


